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Report To: 

 
Policy & Resources Executive 
Sub-Committee 

 
Date:  

 
21 April 2020 

 

      
 Report By:  Head of Legal & Property 

Services 
Report No:  LP/050/20  

      
 Contact Officer: Gerard Malone Contact No: 01475 712701  
    
 Subject: Civic Licensing – Taxi Drivers and Taxi Operators 

Request by Councillor C McEleny 
 

   
   
   

1.0 PURPOSE  
   

1.1 The purpose of this report is to advise the Sub-Committee of a request received from Councillor 
C McEleny that, as taxi drivers are struggling significantly as people stay at home and many 
drivers are coming off the road for social distancing measures, in line with the recent changes in 
legislation permitting a three-month deferral of renewal application, all renewals of taxi driver 
licences and taxi/private hire licences be extended for three months at no cost to the applicants. 

 

   
2.0 RECOMMENDATION  

   
2.1 That the Executive Sub-Committee considers the request by Councillor C McEleny.   

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
 Gerard Malone 

Head of Legal & Property Services 
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